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Campus Ministry at King’s University College is pleased to welcome Jesse Manibusan to campus as part 

of the Religious Life Lecture Series. Manibusan’s presentation, “Taking Our Turn”, will use music, 

scripture and story-telling to explore what it means to live in Christ as a young adult in the world today. 

The community is invited to participate in the event taking place on January 26, 2012 (7:00 p.m. - 9:00 

p.m.) in the Elizabeth A. "Bessie" Labatt Hall at King’s 

Exploring ways in which the Church could learn from the past, and respond better in the work of the 

mission of Jesus, Manibusan will engage the audience with his infectious energy and challenge the 

audience to truly engage in their religion. 

Manibusan is a familiar presence at diocesan and national conferences throughout the United States 

and Canada, including the Los Angeles Religious Education Congress, the National Catholic Youth 

Conference (NCYC), World Youth Day Life Teen events and many others.  He also conducts parish 

missions and retreats at numerous schools, colleges and universities around the country. Manibusan 

completed a master’s degree in multicultural ministries from the Franciscan School of Theology in 

Berkeley, California. He and his wife, Jodi, are the founders of 2 by 2 Ministries, a grass roots outreach of 

music, storytelling and service. Manibusan is a dynamic and eclectic speaker and musician who shares 

from his heart the love of Christ and the call to live our lives from our baptismal promises  - in other 

words, live in Christ. 

“Jesse Manibusan has been committed to engaging youth and young adults in the gospel for years,” 

notes Father Michael Bechard, Chaplain of King’s Campus Ministry. “He has shown himself time and 

time again to present a timeless message in a way which speaks to us today. I know that for those who 

take the time to be there, it will be life-changing event.” 

The Religious Life Lecture Series is a regular event hosted by Campus Ministry. This year’s Series 

examines the primary documents of the Second Vatican Council from diverse perspectives and through 

a choir of voices. 
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